July 11, 1995 Minutes of the Tassel lop Committee

Present: Robert Metz, Chairperson, Stephen Crockett, Donna Johnson,
Martin Krauter, Jim Lewis, Steve Swick, Ranger and, guest
Harold Burnham of Wind In the Pines.

The agenda was approved.

The minutes of June 13, 1995, were approved.

0ld Business:

Rangeér Swick reports that LouAnn Milton replaced Cynthia ‘Bagley as a
gate keeper. Gate keepers have been needed from 9:00 - 5:00. To
date, the honor box has not been used. Gate keepers have been kept

to a maximum 20 hour week.

The trail to the beach has been covered with hay and closed at the top
with a new fence. Hopefully this will discourage dirt bikers from
using it. A weed wacker has been procured and the old lawn mower has

b@éen upgraded to a better one.

The committee had hoped to use vending machines as a replacement for
a park attendant in the snack bar. However, vending machines are not
avallable for a 2 month rental. The snack bar was sub-contracted to
Heidi Pomerleau for 10% of her profit. To date, it is working very
well and is a clean operation.

New Business:
A car was broken into and a purse and camera were stolen. Rangers

will keep a sharp eye and ask Sherrifs to swing by occasionally. It
was suggested tmmt nothing of value be left visible in the car.

,Mr. Burnham was introduced and as he has a commony interest in keeping
boats off the beach area, he offered a sign “No Boats"” that will be
placed in the buffer zone between the two properties. Thank you Mr,

Burnham,

It was suggested that!the rangers spot check new faces to make sure

that they aren't "cra@hers" coming on the property.

Neighbor C. Mason has been concerned with the numbers in the Park. He
was told that when the parking lot if full the gate is closed and that
there is no number of 300 as the limit.

A Tassel Top revenue control report was not available at this meeting
but will be available at the next meeting.

There is no phone in the cabin. The phone is the gate keeper's hut

is available for emergencies; otherwise there is a phone at ShurFine Foods,
We will run a cabin rental for a week in two newspapers for the open

last week in August and first week in September.

The next meeting will be held on August 8th, 7:00 p.m. at Tomn Hall.



